
As we all try to navigate a new normal with COVID in our
world and return to shared spaces and work spaces it is
helpful to know that changes in our bodies as a result of

the acute trauma of a pandemic are very normal and
expected. 

 
This may be causing you distress and this is OK; please be
mindful what you say in shared spaces and seek support

as needed.
 
 

Please be aware that your comments

about food and bodies may be unhelpful

and in fact triggering for some people 


